
Almost there! 
Phase 2 update and ways to help 

Elevator 

Done. Soon those who struggle with stairs 

will be able to access all four levels of the 

school/fellowship wing. Join us in praying 

for this to bless future students, 

grandparents and friends.  

Graceful Grounds 

Yes, this is the name of the room! A place 

of grace and greeting … with coffee. We 

pray God will bring people together here. 

In just a few weeks you will be invited to 

make that a reality!  

Furnishings 

Fund 

We are grateful 

to God and to all 

who have 

supported this 

work so 

generously!  

Many have 

already donated 

toward the cost 

of tables, hallway 

seating and 

more.  We 

estimate this to 

be $27,000. 

Please consider 

helping to defray 

this expense. 

 

BREAKING NEWS!  

The Board of Directors just approved plans to bring 

Phase 3 to the voters this spring. This phase will 

complete our original design for renovating the 

Fellowship wing. This phase will include converting 

the Garden Room to consolidated office space 

and converting current office space to two 

meeting rooms, a bridal room, changing rooms for 

athletes, and storage. Just think—what seemed like 

a dream three years ago is almost a reality! 


